
Upperby Primary School 
 
Uldale Road, Carlisle, CA2 4JT 

Telephone: (01228) 815460 

Email: schooloffice@upperbycdc.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs P Burns BEd (Hons) 

 

Aspire Attend Achieve  

27th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

RE: Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

With the start of the summer term fast approaching, we have been thinking about ways in 

which we can make Year 6’s last few months with us extra special.  Leavers hoodies are 

always popular with the children and are a great way for them to remember their time at 

Upperby Primary School.  

The hoodies will be available in five different colours.  They will have our school logo on the 

chest and Leavers 2023 on the back (which will contain every child’s name). 

Hoodies are available in the same sizes as the school sweatshirts, with child sizes costing 

£17 and adult sizes £20. 

We will be taking orders for leavers hoodies from Monday 27th March.   

A link will be emailed to you with a Google Form link so you can order a hoodie for your 

child. 

All orders must be placed and paid for by 31st April.     

When orders arrive, they will be sent home with your child.  Year 6 will be allowed to wear 

their hoodies during the final two weeks of the school year.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office who will be 

happy to help.             

 
Yours sincerely 
 

       
Headteacher  
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